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STAFF REPORT 
FOR INFORMATION 

McNicoll Bus Garage- Costing Review

Date: February 24, 2016 

To: Executive Committee 

From: City Manager 

Wards: All 

Reference 

Number: 

SUMMARY 

On September 21, 2015, Executive Committee requested the City Manager in 

consultation with the Chief Executive Officer, Toronto Transit Commission (TTC), to 

report to Executive Committee on a financial analysis and cost breakdown of the 

expenditures for the proposed TTC McNicoll Bus Garage approved by City Council. 

Executive Committee requested the review include an examination of project delivery 

options, and costs of similar garages in other jurisdictions (EX8.38). 

This placeholder report is to advise that the City Manager will be providing the requested 

report to the March 9, 2016 meeting of the Executive Committee. Additional time has 

been required to complete the report to ensure proper consultation and collaboration 

across the TTC and City divisions. 

SIGNATURE 

_______________________________ 

Peter Wallace 

City Manager 

EX13.4


